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APHA Briefing Note 24/20 

Requirements for the EU Pet Travel Scheme 

(PETS) from 1 January 2021.  

Date issued: 10 August 2020 

Purpose 

To inform you of the Press Notice issued today regarding the end of the Transition Period 

with the European Union and that the requirements of the EU Pet Travel Scheme (PETS) 

may change.  

From 1 January, those that wish to travel with their pet from GB to the EU will currently 

need to take new steps at least four months in advance of their travel date. 

Further Information 

Further information can be found at https://www.gov.uk/guidance/pet-travel-to-europe-

after-brexit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/pet-owners-reminded-to-seek-advice-on-travel-plans-ahead-of-1-january-2021
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/pet-travel-to-europe-after-brexit
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/pet-travel-to-europe-after-brexit
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